
 

Voted unanimously to accept September minutes as amended. 

Received rent check for $1350 dated Oct 2nd from Dennis Graham to be deposited into the 81 Old 
Ashby Road account. 

Voted unanimously to pay Bently Management Group (Amos White) for the emergency access road 
repair & gate installation $6865 from the Conservation General Fund. 

We discussed the possibility getting an appraisal done for C-27 Charlie Crathern donation before end 
of year. 

Met with Bill Downs to discuss our options for logging B-17-1. Bill will investigate and get back to us. 

Met with MANE members to discuss gate on RR trail.  Trish Cross, Tony Lombardo spoke.  Trish 
suggested putting in a culvert parallel to the RR in the drainage ditch on the east side (uphill) for a 
safer horse crossing.  Deb and Dave Morrison will investigate.  

Discussed work being done on the powerline east of Starch Mill Road lots B-18 (Doonan Easement) & 
B-17-1 (Cons. Comm. Land) which have been impacted by road construction for pole replacement 
operations. We decided to send a letter to Eversource asking them to restore the disturbance to 

original conditions and replace all damaged walls as soon as possible.  

Discussed Kevin Maxwell’s request for remuneration for spraypaint damage at the Quarry 
Conservation area. Barbara will get an estimate from Dan Kuusisto to do the cleanup.  We will insist 

that the perpetrator prepay. 

Liz needs help to investigate logging buffer violation on lot E-1. Bob L. will assist with measurements on 
Oct. 24th at 10 am. 

Bob L will call Nick Ferro to follow up on conservation easement flagging on A-22. 
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In Attendance 

 Barbara DeVore 

 Anna Faiello 

 Liz Fletcher 

 Bob Larochelle 

 Rosanna Nadeau 

 Ann Moser 


